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HumasUPNVJ - Indonesian Entrepreneur Chamber (KEIND INDONESIA) held a Fun Walk activity in the Jakarta Car
Free Day area on Sunday, September 29, 2024.

This activity was attended by the Head of the International Affairs Office (KUI) of the National Development University
“Veteran” Jakarta (UPNVJ), Dr. Bambang Susanto, MA., along with staff. A number of exchange students from Ablai
Khan University, Kazakhstan and UPNVJ students also attended the Fun Walk this time.

This Fun Walk is a means of establishing communication between UPNVJ and KEIND INDONESIA, especially
regarding education and entrepreneurship. In addition, this activity is also an opportunity for exchange students from
Kazakhstan to experience the culture and togetherness of the Indonesian people.

Dr. Bambang expressed his appreciation to KEIND INDONESIA for initiating this activity.

"This Fun Walk is not only a sports event, but also an opportunity to strengthen the relationship between UPNVJ and
KEIND INDONESIA, as well as provide valuable experience for our exchange students," he said.

Through this activity, UPNVJ and KEIND INDONESIA hope to strengthen cooperation in the fields of entrepreneurship
and education, as well as provide a positive impact on student development in facing global challenges.

This Fun Walk event is the first step in building synergy between the academic and business worlds, while also
creating a productive interaction space for students and entrepreneurs.
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